
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● Informal walkthroughs and observations begin this month, and 
probably this week. Remember: your first two observations will be 
announced. I will work on scheduling those via email shortly.

● We will be having a Spirit Week October 2 - 6. An email will be 
generated today with details--everyone is welcome to participate!

● Our committee meetings begin the week of October 2 - 6 as well, with 
HSOC meeting Monday at 1:00 PM in the conference room. See the 
email from Mrs. Washam regarding specific details of each day, if 
you are interested in participating.

● Our next EC District meeting is Wednesday, October 11th at 3:30 
PM at Central Office.

Week of October 2 - 6 Upcoming Events:
October 2 - 6 Spirit Week (email coming)

Committee Meetings at 1:00 PM

October 11 EC District Meeting at 3:30 PM

October 12 PAC Meeting via zoom at 3:30 PM (Weese, Washam, Blevins)

October 13 SIT Meeting at 1:00 PM in the Conference Room

October 18 October Faculty Meeting at 3:15 PM in the cafeteria

October 19 Principals Meeting (Weese)

October 24 BOE Walkthrough
1st Quarter Terrific Kids from 9:30 to 10:30 in the gym



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Happy Friday everyone!

I hope that all of you were able to get plenty to eat on Friday. It was nice to be able to 
gather everyone together for breakfast and lunch (it still feels weird to me as COVID 

protocols are still on my mind for some reason). Thank you again to Mrs. Paula Sigmon 
and her family for graciously bringing everyone lunch.

There are two main items of note pertaining to next week: first, we are having a spirit 
week, so please refer to Mrs. Washam’s email regarding the specifics if you are interested 
in participating. Second, our committee meetings begin this week, with HSOC meeting 

Monday at 1:00 PM in the conference room. 

We will begin observations this month, and most likely this week. Be on the lookout for 
an email from me looking to schedule these. Your first one is always scheduled in 

advance, and I can be very flexible with the time--choose whatever works best for you and 
your class. 

I hope that all of you have a great weekend, and I will see you all on Monday!




